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BY E-MAIL AND WEB POSTING 

 
March 24, 2010 
 
 
To: All Licensed Electricity Distributors  

All Participants in Consultation Processes EB-2007-0722 and EB-2008-0150 
 All Other Interested Parties   
 
Re:     Notice of Further Revised Proposed Customer Service Amendments to the 

Distribution System Code, the Retail Settlement Code and the Standard 
Supply Service Code 
Board File No.:  EB-2007-0722 
 
Extension of Deadline for Submitting Comments to April 12, 2010 

 
 
On March 12, 2010, the Board issued a Notice of Further Revised Proposed Customer 
Service Code Amendments. The Notice sought comments in the areas where material 
changes were proposed relative to the October 1, 2009 Notice. The Board set April 5, 
2010 as the date by which stakeholders were to file their comments.   
 
A number of utilities have contacted the Board to advise that their offices will be closed 
on both April 2 (Good Friday) and April 5 (Easter Monday) and have requested an 
extension of the deadline for submitting their comments. In addition, utilities have 
indicated that they plan to provide comments on a number of other consultations that 
the Board has initiated with deadlines the last week of March and first week of April.  
 
The Board has reviewed the requests received and is agreeable to extending the due 
date for comments on the Notice of Further Revised Proposed Customer Service Code 
Amendments to Monday April 12, 2010.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original signed by  

 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary 


